
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FATHER'S DAY STALL 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Father's Day is just around the corner and all you lucky fathers will 
soon be spoilt! 
 
We are holding a Father's Day stall again this year and there will be 
some fantastic gifts on sale for your child/ren to choose from.   
 
The stall will be held on Thursday 3 September in our school 
hall.  All gifts will be $6.00 each. 
 
If you are able to help with packing the gifts on Monday 31 August, 
please come to the old school building behind the library at 9.00am.   
 
If you are able to help with setting up the stall and selling gifts on the 
day, Thursday 3 September, please come to the school hall at 9.00am.  
We will need your assistance until approximately 12.45pm.   
 
Thank you in advance to anyone that is able to assist. Yy8our help will 
be greatly appreciated.   
 
Thank you 
P&C Committee  
 
28 August 2015 
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